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CENTRAL BUCKS SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

LEADING THE WAY 
 

The Central Bucks Schools will provide all students with the academic and problem-solving skills 
essential for personal development, responsible citizenship, and life long learning. 

 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
 You are receiving this letter in preparation of the Pennsylvania Department of Health 
immunization requirements, students entering 7th grade in 2014/2015 must have the following 
immunizations next school year: 

 1 dose of tetanus, diphtheria, accellular pertussis (Tdap)  - Adacel or Boostrix (in 

addition to DPT) 

 1 dose of meningococcal conjugate vaccine (MCV) - Menactra 

If your child has not complied with these Pennsylvania Department of Health 
requirements, he/she will be excluded on May 1, 2015 as required by state law until the 
necessary documentation is provided. 
 
Please consult with your child’s physician or call the local Health Department at 215-345-3344 
to obtain any necessary immunizations. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 Mary Horvath 
 

     Certified School Nurse 
 
 

If your child has already received these immunizations please return this form  
to the nurse’s office . 

 

 
 
 
Name ____________________________    Grade __________     Birthdate ______________ 
 
Meningococcal Conjugate Vaccine:   ____________________ 
 

                  Month/Day/Year 
 
 

Tdap (tetanus, diphtheria, accellular pertussis):  ____________________ 
                  Month/Day/Year 
 


